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Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
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Re: DT 08-013 Comcast Phone of New Hampshire, LLC Request for Authority to 
Provide Local Telecommunications Services 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

During the technical session held on June 12,2008, several parties requested that we 
amend the procedural schedule in this docket so that reply briefs would be due on July 14,2008, 
rather than July 3,2008. Staff, Comcast, the TDS Companies, the New Hampshire Telephone 
Association and Union Telephone Company, agree to this change. The Office of Consumer 
Advocate (OCA) takes no position. 

Accordingly, Staff and the parties, except OCA, request that the Commission extend the 
deadline for filing reply briefs to July 14,2008. 

Sincerely yours, 

F'. Anne Ross, Esq. 
Staff Attorney 

cc: Service List 


